By Lois Henderson
CHA Instructor

The Health Aide Program has
been quite busy the last two
months. Bobbi Smith delivered
her first- baby in Anaktuvuk
Pass.

CONGRATULATIONS
Bobbi, on keeping your cool
through a tough new job!

She is currently in Anchor-
age for Session | Training.

Mae Clow of Nuiqsut repre.
sented the North Slope Health
Aides at the State Health Aide
Association Meeting in  An-
jchorage May 11-13. She will
be reporting on that meeting
00N,
Five Health Aides success-

care. The participants were
from left 1o right in the
photo:. lda Koonuk, Point
Lay, Sandra Ahmaogak, Wain-
wright, Rebecca James, Kak-
tovik, Kate Aiken, Atqasuk,
Susie Okiollik, Pt. Lay.

CONGRATULATIONS  TO
EACH OF YOU ON COM-
PLETING THE CLASS . . .

In June we are

CHA's busy with babies, tra

and on communication tech-
niques and mental health,

On the final day of the class,
June [8th, we will hold an

This is our chance to' give
tangible awards to - people
whose contribution to their
communities is intangible and
unmeasurable. We're looking
forward to this evemt , . ., ,

The work being done at
Dot Lake by our Outreach
Workers has been given recog
nition by the stafl at the Chil-
dren’s Home and by the Mayor

ining in villages




